
 
Copy and graphics to use on social media  
 
Use the following copy church’s social media to promote Ride + Stride. 
You’ll find a downloadable image under the Paper Resources & General 
Information on the OHCT website 
(https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride/paper-resources/).  
 
 

Copy [This can be copied and pasted]  

We’re looking forward to welcoming walkers and cyclists to this year’s Ride + 
Stride event happening on 13th September.  

The event, organised by Oxfordshire Historic Churches Trust, helps to raise 
vital funds so that the charity can continue to provide grants to our county’s 
historic churches to protect them for future generations. 

Our church will be open to welcome participants. We can’t wait to see lots of 
you there.  

To find out more, and to register, visit OHCT’s website:  

https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride  

Ride + Stride is back for 2025!  
 
Whether you choose to walk or cycle between some of our neighbouring 
churches, you’ll be raising money that will be used to support our church and 
the work of local charity, Oxfordshire Historic Churches Trust.   
 
Our church will be open on the day to greet riders and striders.  
 
For more information and to register, you can visit OHCT’ website: 
https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride  
 
 

Ride + Stride 2025 is just around the corner. The event is taking place on 
September 13th between 10am and 6pm.  

https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride/paper-resources/
https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride


 
You can cycle, walk, drive or even ride a horse between some of our 
neighbouring churches! Not only will you be raising money for our church and 
for Oxfordshire Historic Churches Trust, but you’ll also have the chance to 
explore some of the county’s historic churches.  
 
For any further details, contact our Church Coordinator [Insert details] or 
take a look on OHCT’s website: https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride  

 

https://ohct.org.uk/ride-and-stride

